
 
 
PLEASE SCHEDULE FOR COUNCIL WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 27, 2010: 
 
 
08-2600 
  COMMUNICATION FROM THE GENERAL MANAGER, DEPARTMENT OF 

ANIMAL SERVICES renewing Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with the 
City of Beverly Hills for animal care and control services. 

 
  Recommendation for Council action: 
 
  APPROVE renewal of the MOU with the City of Beverly Hills for the continued 

delivery of animal care and control services by the City of Los Angeles 
Department of Animal Services for second and third years, effective February 1, 
2010, through January 31, 2012. 

 
  Fiscal Impact Statement: The Department of Animal Services reports the MOU 

with Beverly Hills allows reimbursements of costs to the City of Los Angeles.  
Total revenue for a 12-month period will exceed $70,000 and could run to 
$100,000 depending on services required and intake.  All payments are 
deposited to the General Fund. 

 
  Community Impact Statement Submitted: None 
 
 
  (The Public Safety Committee waived consideration of the above matter) 
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- NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS - 
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